
 

 

 

 

Dear DAHS Alumna, 
 

You are invited to attend the 2nd annual DAHS Alumni Luncheon and Fair.  The 

purpose of the Alumni Fair is for you, as alumni, to inform current students of 

your post-high school education and training experiences.  We ask that interested 

alumni be prepared to speak with and possibly provide hand-outs to students in a 

casual educational fair setting.   
 

If you are interested in attending the Alumni Luncheon and Fair, please RSVP to 

Mrs. Anne Young, ayoung@dasd.k12.pa.us, by Friday, December 2nd .  Only the 

alumni who reserve a spot at the fair will be permitted to attend the alumni events.   

 

If you plan to attend the DAHS Alumni Fair, in your reply to Mrs. Young please 

provide the following information: 

1. Your Name (First and Last) 

2. Name of the Post-Secondary school you are attending  

3. Name of your major and/or trade program 

OR 

4. Name of the branch of the armed service that you are in 

AND 

5. E-mail Address 
 

Please forward this information to any DAHS Alumni who are currently enrolled 

in post-secondary institutions or the armed services.   
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